REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
CITY OF BROCKTON
BROCKTON SCHOOL COMMITTEE ON BEHALF OF THE BROCKTON PUBLIC
SCHOOLS

Audit Services for the Brockton Public Schools

The Brockton Public Schools through the School Comumittee requests proposals from parties
interested in providing Audit Services, specifically regarding the FY23 budget deficit.

Copies of the Request for Proposal (RFP) may be obtained on and after Thursday, November 2,
2023, at the Media Relations Department for the Brockton Public Schools, 43 Crescent Street,
Brockton Massachusetts 02301.

Electronic proposals should be delivered no later than 4:30 P.M. on Thursday, Nevember 9,
2023 to:

Jessica Silva-Hodges,

Chief Marketing and Communications Officer
Brockton Public Schools/Media Relations Department
43 Crescent Street, Brockton, MA 02301
jesshodges@bpsma.org

The City reserves the right to accept and/or reject and/or to waive any informality on any/all
proposals.

The City reserves the right to accept part, all, or none of the selected respondent’s proposal
and is subject to the availability of funds.

The City of Brockton is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity/Title IX Employer.

Jessica Silva-Hodges
Chief Marketing & Communications Officer



